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Partner W. Kenneth Davis Jr. Quoted in Imaging Economics 
on MPFS Changes
September 5, 2006

W. Kenneth Davis Jr., a partner in the Firm's Health Care Practice, was quoted in Imaging 
Economics in an article discussing the impact that the proposed 2007 Medicare Physician Fee 
Schedule, issued by the Centers for Medicare &  Medicaid Services, will have on imaging providers 
("Proposed MPFS Changes Take Aim at Self-Referral, IDTFs," September 5, 2006).  
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